
FROST AVENUE 

ROAD WORK NOTICE 
 

Dates of Construction (Weather Permitting): October 30th, 2023 

 

Location: Frost Ave 

 

Work Hours:  7:00 AM – 4:00 PM 

 

Contractor: D & R Paving 

 

Construction Scope of Work:  

• Monday 10/30/2023:  Due to an unforeseen conflict, D & R Paving, the 

paving contractor with the city, has to reschedule the final paving of Frost 

Avenue to Monday October 30th, 2023. Should any other delays or inclement 

weather the work will take place on Tuesday October 31st, 2023. 

 

Please Note: 

• NO PARKING will be allowed on the entire street during work hours. 

• NO VEHICULAR TRAFFIC will be allowed on the street during work 

hours. 

• DRIVEWAY AND SIDESTREET ACCESS will be extremely limited 

during work hours.  We request that all abutters park vehicles outside of the 

work zone before the start of work.  

• Questions and Concerns can be directed to Scott Dixon in the Engineering 

Division office at 781-979-4172  

 

We thank you for your cooperation and apologize for any inconvenience. 


